Malcolm Ragan

From: Jesse Steadman

Sent: Friday, September 17, 2021 7:26 AM

To: Malcolm Ragan

Subject: FW: Lower Village Revitalization Subcommittee

FYI. For appointments

From: Jonathan Bransfield <jonathan@bransfieldtree.com>
Sent: Thursday, September 16, 2021 3:06 PM

To: Jesse Steadman <planning@stow-ma.gov>

Subject: Re: Lower Village Revitalization Subcommittee

Hi Jesse,

Thank you for reaching out. Yes, please put me on the list.

I've been thinking a lot about specifications and placement of trees for the lower village—when do we get to start
working on that?!?!

JB

On Sep 15, 2021, at 3:58 PM, Jesse Steadman <planning@stow-ma.gov> wrote:

Hi Jon,

The LVRC is getting ready for the first meeting regarding the zoning update on October 7. More details
to come. If you are still interested in being on the Committee could you let me know via email and | can
set up a vote of the Planning Board?

Thank you!

Jesse Steadman
Town Planner | Town of Stow

Stow Planning Department
380 Great Road

Stow, MA 01775

P: 978-897-5098
www.stow-ma.gov
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and may be unlawful.

This email has been scanned for viruses and malware, and may have been automatically archived by Mimecast, a
leader in email security and cyber resilience. Mimecast integrates email defenses with brand protection, security
awareness training, web security, compliance and other essential capabilities. Mimecast helps protect large and
small organizations from malicious activity, human error and technology failure; and to lead the movement toward
building a more resilient world. To find out more, visit our website.



